
ST. COLUMBUS SCHOOL 
DAYALBAGH, FBD. 

HOLIDAY HOMEWORK FOR WINTER BREAK (2023-24) 
CLASS –X 

 
Dear Parent,  

Greetings!! 

 

Holiday is the time that all students eagerly wait for. We all make 

plans to enjoy, relax and to empower ourselves during these days. 

This winter vacation, the holiday homework is designed as 

a medium for you all to achieve the motto of “Fun and Learn”. 

We have made this winter break homework only activity-based. 

We are  looking forward to the children coming back with 

smiling and joyous faces .  

All of us at St. Columbus School wish happy and enjoyable  

holidays and Happy New Year to one and all.  

 

Regards  

Columbian Family 



 

SOME ADVICE FROM TEACHERS’ SIDE  

Dear Students  

 Complete your holiday homework neatly, take the help of your 
parents if needed.  
 

 Originality of work will be appreciated.  
 
 

 To get aware of the surroundings, watch different informative 
channels in the presence of your parents.  
 

 Do exercises regularly or indulge in indoor activities.  
 
 

 Parents are requested to only guide their children while doing the 
homework.  
 

 Visit and explore educational sites. Like –www.funbrain.com,  
http://www.abcmouse.com  
 

 Eat only healthy food, drink fresh juices and lots of water to remain 
hydrated. 

 



 Complete your notebooks and solve the assignments given in respective 
notebooks. 

 Revise the syllabus of all the subjects for Exams. 

 

 

 

 

 


